
Warrick County Commissioners and 

Warrick County Council Issue Statement 

Clarifying Inaccurate Information on 

Friends of Warrick County Animal Control 

Facebook Page 

Boonville, IN – August 29, 2025 – Recent posts on the “Friends of Warrick County Animal 

Control” Facebook page have raised questions regarding the efforts of the Warrick County 

Animal Control Department. That page is not an official County page and is not managed by 

County representatives. While we value their efforts to bring attention to adoptable pets, the 

information contained in recent posts was inaccurate. 

The Commissioners and Council are actively addressing challenges facing Animal Control, 

including budget needs and operational improvements. Our focus remains on providing reliable 

services, protecting the public from dangerous or sick animals, providing assistance and 

resources for animal welfare, and working closely with humane societies and rescue 

organizations. 

For accurate and up-to-date information on adoptable pets and Animal Control services, please 

visit warrickcounty.gov/animal-control or call (812) 897-6107. 

About Warrick County Government Warrick County, located in southwestern Indiana, is 

dedicated to providing essential public services, including animal control, to enhance the quality 

of life for residents and protect community welfare. The Commissioners and Council work 

collaboratively to manage budgets, address local needs, and ensure transparent governance. 

For more information, contact the Warrick County Commissioners’ Office at (812) 897-6120 or 

visit warrickcounty.gov. 

 

https://warrickcounty.gov/animal-control?utm_source=chatgpt.com

